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15th October 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents,   
 
We have been advised that there has been a confirmed case of COVID-19 in the 
school community. A risk assessment has been completed to identify any 
individuals that had been in close contact with the case during the time that they 
were infectious.  This has identified that no children were in close contact with the 
confirmed case. However, we have identified that several members of staff were in 
close contact with the case and in line with Public Health guidance will have to self-
isolate.  
 
As a result of this we have had to take the difficult decision to close the school 
during this period of self-isolation. The school will therefore need to close to 
pupils from tomorrow Friday 16th October through to Thursday 22nd October.  
School will reopen on Friday 23rd October. 
 
During this time the school will provide lessons via our remote learning platforms 
from Monday.  This is Class Dojo for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2, and Google 
Classroom for Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6. The class teachers and teaching 
assistants will be delivering remote learning from school. 
 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Genevieve Prayag 
 
Headteacher 
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